
 

The table with entry fee prices in euro applies to all the exhibitors (excluding exhibitors from Bosnia and Herzegovina and 

Serbia). 

We kindly ask you to pay your entry fees according to prices in euro only, and not to convert the prices shown in the table 

(in Croatian kuna) to your currency. 



We would like to warn foreign exhibitors who pay their entry fees through the bank to check the list of banks in your own 

country that have a contract with our bank (Raiffeisen Bank Austria dd) to avoid additional transaction costs. 

If a bank via which the entry fee is paid doesn’t belong to the Raiffeisen Banking Group Austria, a third, transfer bank 

whose service has to be paid extra will be involved. 

When making payment in the bank, please check whether you have to pay extra for transfer, otherwise we will not receive 

your full payment. The transfer bank takes its fee and reduces the amount delivered to us, and you will later have to pay 

extra to compensate for the show. 

 


